PRESS OFFICE BULLETIN THUursDAY date: 6 DECEMBER 1979

In answer to a query from David Pallister of The Guardian

about the 'print order'" for Cabinet papers, I said:

"The papers would normally go to members of
the (relevant) committee and other Ministers

with an interest in the business transacted."

Source: Martin Vile, Cabinet Office.
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